
6M Interview the Paralympians 
 
6M welcomed two famous Paralympian's into our classroom via Zoom this week! 
 
As part of our "Celebrating Differences" work in PSHE, 6M interviewed Hannah Cockroft and Nathan 
Macguire to find out more about the barriers they have had to overcome on their journey to  
becoming a Paralympian. 
 
The class came up with some great questions and found out more about how wheelchair racing works 
and the time and effort that goes into training to be Paralympic medal winner!  
We were full of admiration for their determination to succeed and their achievements and hopes for 
the future.  
 
Good luck for the Commonwealth Games next year 
Hannah and Nathan. 
From all of 6M! 
 
 


